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Tiau

Ryan King

From: Mawson, Sarah ([
Sent: 18 December 2012 09:52

To: ldf

Cc: Ford, Neville

Subject: Core Strategy further changes consuliation

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:
Dear Sir/Madam,

Follow up
Red

Thank you for consulting Wakefield Council on the Selby Core Strategy — further changes. Following
consultation with Members at the LDF Sounding Board | can confirm that Wakefield Council has no
comments to make on the document at this stage.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Mawson

Project Leader, Spatial Policy

Sarah Mawson
Spatial Policy

WMDC Planning Services

The WMDC Disclaimer can be found at;

hitp:/www wakefield.gov.uk/Siteinformation/E-MailDisclaimer/defauli him

This message has been scanned for malware by SurfControl plc. www.surfcontrol.com

21/12/2012




